
Wandsworth Council 
 

The Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended) 
 
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Discretionary Charitable Relief Policy 
 
Wandsworth Council hereby gives notice that the Council is offering discretionary 
charitable relief in its area (the London Borough of Wandsworth) under Regulations 
44 and 45 of the Community Infrastructure Regulations 2010 (as amended).   
 
The Council will begin accepting claims for relief from 1 November 2012. 
 
Subject to the requirements of the Regulations, the Council offers discretionary 
charitable relief: 
 

(a) where the proposed charitable development will be used to fund  the 
provision on services to Borough residents; and 

(b) that charitable relief shall be given at the rate of 25% of the amount of 
CIL due. 

 
Please note that this statement relates to Wandsworth Council’s CIL charges and 
does not apply to the Mayor of London’s CIL charges. 
 
Claiming Discretionary Charitable Relief 
 
The Council’s ability to grant discretionary charitable relief from CIL is limited by the 
CIL Regulations, you are advised to consult the Regulations to check whether your 
development is eligible before submitting a claim.   
 
Claims for Discretionary Charitable Relief should be made on “Form 2: Claiming 
Exemption or Relief” available on the Planning Portal, forms should be submitted 
together with the “Form 1: Assumption of Liability”. 
 
Please send your completed forms to: 
 
CIL Administrator, Planning and Transportation Service 
Wandsworth Council, The Town Hall 
Wandsworth High Street 
London SW18 2PU 
 
Further information: 
 
Further information on CIL is available on the Council’s website at:  
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/cil  
 
If you have any questions in the relation to the Council’s CIL please contact the 
Council’s Information and Business Support Team: 

Email: cil@wandsworth.gov.uk  
 


